
BNV College of Teacher Education 

Workshop on Brochure Making 

 

BNV College of Teacher Education organized a workshop focusing on brochure making for 

the upcoming batch of students from 2023 to 2025, which took place on the 8th of November 

in 2023. The workshop was led by Navya S Pillai, a distinguished alumna of BNVCTE, who 

shared her expertise and insights with the participants. 

 

                                               

 


